
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

As we close after a busy half term, it is nice to look back and see what has been happening 

here in school since Christmas! 

 Thank you to everyone who came along to the Valentine’s Discos – the children had great fun 

and enjoyed partying the afternoon away. Thank you to all of the staff and parent helpers, 

particularly Mrs Tucker, who helped to make this event such a big success. We are looking 

forward to our next event at Easter time! 

 Y6 visited the Maritime Museum this week as part of their studies on Crime and Punishment. 

 Well done to Year 4 who performed their class assembly this week based on the theme of 

‘friendship’. The children spoke clearly and with enthusiasm and performed some lovely 

poems, dances and role plays. Well done Year 4 – great job! 

 Thank you to everyone who came along to support the Year 2 INSPIRE session yesterday 

where the children shared their work with their parents. 

 Well done to Year 5 who participated in the Bike Right scheme this half term – we had 

wonderful feedback about their hard work and behaviour. Due to the bad weather, the 

children will take part in their final session on the first Friday back after half term. 

 Year 4 have worked with a poet in class this week as part of their Literacy studies. 

 

Upcoming Events: 

 We will be hosting a Book Week after half term from the 2nd March. Mrs McLoughlin has 

sent home information this week about a project that families can take part in as part of our 

Book Week activities.  

 Year 4 will be hosting a reading themed INSPIRE workshop in Book Week on Thursday 5th 

March at 9am. All parents/carers are welcome to join us for this.  

 Nursery and Reception classes will be holding Stay and Play sessions for their parents on the 

25th and 26th February. 

 Years 1 and 2 will be off on some adventures after half term on their class trips which sound 

very exciting.  

 Year 3 will be presenting their class assembly on 11th March at 2.30pm. All parents/carers 

are welcome to join us for this.  
 

 

We have done so much this half term and have so much to look forward to!                 

I wish all of the children, parents and staff a happy and safe half term! 

Mr. Hatton 

Mr. Hatton’s Newsletter 

13th February 2015 

 

 

  

REMINDER: 

School closes for half term today                                                                        

We re-open on Monday 23rd February at 8.45am 



 


